City of Taylor, North Dakota
December 10, 2018 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Travis Christensen and Emory Vaagen
The minutes of the November 12, 2018 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Visitors: Stark County Sheriff Kevin Eldgride, Pat Marx, Mary and Mark Grove.
Stark County Sheriff Kevin Eldridge gave the monthly report. 
Ray Fettig moved to approve the liquor and beer license for the Sit-N-Bull Bar for 2019, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Mark and Mary Grove with MGM Sanitation presented the rate increases for the new contract. A 5-year Contract will be written up for the January Regular City Board Meeting. 
Ray Fettig moved to approve the following garbage rate increases; 96 gallon/$24.00; 300 gallon/$70.00; 4 yard/$130.00 and 6yard/$180.00. This will be effective next billing cycle. Seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
November financial report was approved as read.
Travis Christensen moved to approve the December bills, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC. 
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8383
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8384
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8385
	MDU
	$157.00 

	
	8386
	Menards
	$46.71 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8385
	MDU
	$269.93 

	
	8384
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8393
	Jurgens Operating
	$677.50 

	
	
	
	

	Opera House
	8385
	MDU
	$194.37 

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	8385
	MDU
	$259.21 

	
	8387
	SW Water Authority
	$1,860.60 

	
	8384
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8388
	Russ Myran
	$13.65 

	
	8389
	ND Rural Water 
	$240.00 

	
	8390
	ND Dept of Health
	$223.63 

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	8384
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8385
	MDU
	$203.37 

	
	8391
	Pump Systems
	$157.50 

	
	
	
	

	GARBAGE
	8392
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,404.81 



The next meeting date will be Monday January 14, 2019, Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:25 pm seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
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